

# READING SUCCESS **Second Edition**

Pieter Koster



#### Reading Success 6 Second Edition

Pieter Koster

© 2011 Compass Publishing

All rights reserved. No part of this book may be reproduced, stored in a retrieval system, or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic, mechanical, photocopying, recording, or otherwise, without prior permission in writing from the publisher.

Acquisitions Editor: Anne Taylor

Copy Editors: Andrea Janzen, Michael Souza

Cover/Interior Design: Design Plus

Illustrator: Cheryl Orsini

email: info@compasspub.com http://www.compasspub.com

ISBN: 978-1-59966-605-1

10 9 8 7 6 5 4 3 2 1 14 13 12 11

Photo Credits

pp. cover, 1, 4, 6, 18, 32, 34, 38, 42, 44, 48, 56, 62, 64, 66, 70, 80, © Shutterstock Inc. pp. cover, 8, 10, 12, 20, 22, 24, 26, 44, 46, 50, 52, 58, 60, 68, 74, 76, 78, 82 © JupiterImages Corporation

## Contents

01	A Bad Driver	4
02	My Dream Job	6
03	Nails in the Door	8
04	Thomas Edison	10
05	Cindy's Birthday	12
06	Two Easy Recipes	14
07	Late Again	16
80	Whales	18
09	How Far Can You See?	20
10	Skinny Dog	22
11	Rules for the Annual University Entrance Examination	24
12	The Amazing Book Collector	26
13	We Like to Share	28
14	The Wrong Date?	30
	A Rainy Day	
	Global Warming	
	A Long Speech	
18	Win These Prizes!	38
19	Review: Mamma Mia!	40
	Madagascar	
	Discovery Trips in the Blue Mountains	
	The Prize	
	A Good Band	
	Neil Armstrong	
25	What's on Your Pizza?	52
	A Helpful Maid	
	Cindy at Practice	
28	The Coliseum	58
	The Science Experiment	
30	Guitar Lessons	
31	Bayfield Shopping Coupons	
	Electricity	
	Two Letters	
	A Farewell Speech	
	Twenty-five Cent Coins	
	Rembrandt's The Night Watch	
	A Telephone Conversation	
	The New Capetown Champion	
	The Kennedy School Newsletter	
40	The French Revolution	82

#### UNIT

# 01

- <sup>4</sup> reckless dangerous; doing things without thinking of the results
- slow down to lower the speed of something; to go slower
- <sup>24</sup> **get hurt** to become injured
- <sup>26</sup> **tip over** to fall to one side
- 31 **terrified** very scared; very afraid

15

25

### A Bad Driver OTTACK 01

reddy was a taxi driver, but he never had any passengers. He couldn't understand why nobody wanted to get in his taxi. Freddy never had any passengers because he was a **reckless** driver. People thought they might have an accident if they were in his taxi.

Freddy often didn't look where he was going. Sometimes he didn't see other cars or trucks. At other times he didn't stop for red lights, and once he almost ran over the local policeman. People were frightened when they saw his taxi on the road.

"I'm not going in that taxi," said the school teacher. "He's too reckless! Last week he almost hit the tree near the school. I saw it!"

"Yes," said the teacher's wife. "I saw it, too. He wants us to pay him to ride in his taxi, but I think he should pay us!"

One day, he saw some strangers near the railway station. He stopped, and they got in his taxi. They said they wanted to go to a house on Alman Road. Freddy was very happy and started to drive. At first, he drove very carefully, but he soon forgot and drove faster and faster. The passengers became afraid.

"Slow down," they said. "You're driving too fast!"

Freddy almost hit a car! Then he almost hit a truck! He forgot to stop for a red light. People ran out of the way. They pointed at the passengers. They had never seen passengers in Freddy's taxi before. They wondered if the passengers would **get hurt**.

Freddy drove his taxi around some corners. He drove very fast and the taxi almost **tipped over**, but it just went up on two wheels and then fell back down. The passengers were very frightened.

"Stop! Stop!" they shouted. "We want to get out!"

"Why?" asked Freddy. "We are not at Alman Road yet."

"You are a reckless driver," they said. "You almost hit a car and a truck, and you drove through a red light. We are **terrified** every time you go around a corner."

"Oh," said Freddy. "Is that the problem? You don't have to be frightened. Whenever the situation looks dangerous, just close your eyes. That's what I do!"

Reading Time \_\_\_\_\_ minutes \_\_\_\_\_ seconds 368 words

#### **Vocabulary Review**

#### Match each word with its meaning.

- 1. situation a. not careful
- 2. reckless b. a condition
- 3. terrified c. very frightened

#### **Reading Comprehension**

#### Choose the best answer.

- 1. Why did people NOT want to ride in Freddy's taxi?
  - a. Everybody had cars. b. Freddy charged too much.
  - c. He did not drive safely. d. The taxi was very old.
- 2. Why did people point at the passengers in the taxi?
  - a. The passengers were famous. b. They were glad to see them in the taxi.
  - c. They were laughing at them. d. They were worried about them.
- 3. Why is Freddy a bad driver?
  - a. He can't see well. b. He closes his eyes.
  - c. He is too old. d. He likes danger.
- 4. What happens if something "tips over"?
  - a. It falls on its side.b. It receives some money.
  - c. It rolls very fast. d. It stops.

#### **Summary**

Fill in each blank with the correct word.

close	because	dangerous	passengers	terrified							
Freddy drove a taxi, but no one ever got in it because everyone knew that he was											
a 1, and they were soon											
3 by his driving. They asked him to slow down 4 they											
were frightened, but he told them not to worry. He told them to 5 their											
eyes. That's w	hat he did hims	elf.									

#### UNIT

# 02

- <sup>2</sup> survey a list of questions about people's opinions on a subject
- <sup>5</sup> **professional** doing something to earn money rather than as a hobby
- <sup>13</sup> superstar someone who is very well-known and successful (usually in sports, music, or acting)
- <sup>14</sup> career a job that needs special training or education and that you plan to do for many years
- <sup>14</sup> veterinarian an animal doctor
- <sup>17</sup> lawyer a person who studied law and helps people with legal problems
- 23 stop by to visit; to come over for a short time
- <sup>25</sup> publish to make a story or other writings into a book

## My Dream Job ©Track 02

he staff of the *Kennedy School Newsletter* asked students at our school to take a **survey**. In the survey, we asked, "What is your dream job?" We asked a total of 367 students at our school. Here are the results of our survey.

Dream Job Survey								
Job	No. of Students	Job	No. of Students	Job	No. of Students			
athlete	64	writer	30	business person	4			
singer	58	artist	29	astronaut	4			
actor	57	lawyer	13	others	3			
vet	49	teacher	9					
programmer	40	doctor	7					

Most of the students at our school want to be **professional** athletes in the future! 64 people hope to be sports stars in the future. This includes 32 future soccer players, 12 baseball players, 10 basketball players, 7 tennis players, and 3 hockey players.

Lots of students at our school also want to be movie stars or singers. 58 students said they wanted to become singers, and 57 said they wanted to act in movies. We hope your dreams come true! Just remember your friends from school when you become **superstars**.

Other popular future **careers** include **veterinarians** (49), computer programmers (40), writers (30), and artists (29). To our surprise, very few students at our school want to be doctors (7), **lawyers** (13), or business people (4). The teachers at our school may be disappointed to know that only 9 students hope to teach in the future. Sorry, teachers!

You can see the rest of the results from our survey in the chart. And for those students who did not get to answer our survey, please **stop by** our office. We want to hear from you, too! We will add your answers to our survey results and **publish** the final results in the school yearbook.

Thanks for helping us make this interesting survey so successful!

Reading Time \_\_\_\_\_ minutes \_\_\_\_\_ seconds 306 words

#### **Vocabulary Review**

— choose the confect from to put in the stan	n the blank.	in	put	to	word	correct	the	Choose	
--	--------------	----	-----	----	------	---------	-----	--------	--

1. The doctor told the patient about the \_\_\_\_\_ of the blood test.

a. answers

b. future

c. results

d. surprises

2. The singer was more \_\_\_\_\_ when he was younger.

a. disappointed b. final

c. added

d. popular

3. This book was \_\_\_\_\_ more than 50 years ago.

a. published b. included

c. heard

d. remembered

#### **Reading Comprehension**

#### Choose the best answer.

- 1. What is another way to ask "What is your dream job?"
  - a. What do you want to be?
- b. When will you stop studying?
- c. Where do you want to live?
- d. Who do you like the most?
- 2. Which answer from students was the most surprising?
  - a. Singing is popular.
- b. No one wants to be an actor.
- c. Many like to play sports.
- d. Not many want to teach.
- 3. How many people probably want to be plumbers?
  - a. About half a dozen

b. Less than four

c. More than ten

d. Twenty-seven

4. If you "stop by" somewhere, you \_\_\_\_\_.

a. bring something

b. go and stay

c. do not move

d. visit sometime

#### Summary

#### Fill in each blank with the correct word.

	athletes	lawyers	job	publish	survey		
Some	students at a	school did a(1	n) 1	They as	ked students	which	
2	they would like to have in the future. Lots of students wanted to b						
3	or entertainers. Few students wanted to be doctors or 4						
Not all	of the studer	nts took the s	urvey. The	y will keep givi	ing the survey	y and	
5	the fin	al results later					